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Central A Athletic Directors Meeting 
I attended the Western “A” Athletic Directors meeting in Butte on February 21, 2024.  During the
meeting we discussed the tournament managers reports of Divisional Wrestling and Divisional Boys and 
Girls Basketball. Set the spring scheduling meeting for March 13 and 14 in Missoula. All of the 
tournaments were a success. No changes were made at this meeting regarding the Divisional Basketball 
tournament. We discussed starting basketball after Thanksgiving in the 24/25 school year. Volleyball tip 
off for 24/25 season will be at one of the southwest schools

Wrestling – Browning will host the Divisional wrestling tournament in the 24/25 school year.

Next meeting – Missoula on March 13 and 14, 2024.

This year’s spring sports divisional tournaments for softball will be at Polson and track divisional will be 
at Whitefish.

Boys Basketball

Our boys’ basketball team finished First in the conference with a 10-2 record and an 15-6 overall record. 
The team played at the Northwestern “A” District Basketball Tournament against Frenchtown in the 1st 
game, they lost next game against Butte Central, which put our team in a game against Dillon on 
Saturday morning, we lost the game.  

Again the team did an amazing job this season, very proud of our athletes and coaches on the team. 

Girls Basketball
Our girls’ basketball team finished second in the conference with a 10-2 record and a 15-9 overall 
record. The team played at the Northwestern “A” District Basketball Tournament against Hamilton in 
the 1st game, they won and then played against Frenchtown in the semifinal game, we lost the game 
which put us in the Saturday morning loser out game against Columbia Falls and we won the game. Our 
next game was against Dillon for 3rd/4th we lost the game and got 4th and then moved on to the State 
Tournament in Butte. At the State tournament we lost our first game against Havre and played on Friday 
in the loser out game. We played Frenchtown on Friday and lost and we were out of the tournament.

The team worked very hard this season and we are so proud of them and the coaches.

Track, Softball, Baseball and Tennis
The spring sports season started on March 4 for baseball and we have 19 kids out for baseball. They will 
have played their game on March 21, 2024 at Polson. We are still experiencing weather issues and are 
dealing with it each day.

Track, Softball and Tennis started on March 11, 2024. We have 12 kids out for tennis, 83 boys and girls 
out for track, 15 girls out for softball.



Cheer Leading

Cheer leading also performed at all of the tournaments have been a great support for our teams. It was 
great watching our cheerleaders perform at half time of both of the boys and girls basketball games. The 
girls did an outstanding job in their dance routine, they were awesome. Good job to the Cheerleaders. 
Great job to the Cheer Coaches.


